
                                       

   July 8, 2019 

TO                                                  Document Management Number 8TEQJ-0043 

                              Sato Manabu                             

Product Engineering Department Manager 

E＆MC Business Division 

NIDEC COPAL ELECTRONICS CO., LTD. 

 
 

Discontinuation Notice 

 

Dear all 

 

Best wishes and thank you for your continuous support. 

 

With regard to the switch as below, please allow us to discontinue its production. 

Please understand our company’s situation, and thank you for your consideration. 

 

With best regards 

 
１．The product to be discontinued 

Slide switch type:  ＳＳ２２０Ｋ－２３－Ｚ 

 

２．The reason for the discontinuation 

Due to the decrease in sales, and the deterioration of the equipment, it is difficult to 

continue the production, so we decided to stop the sales of this product. 

 

３．Discontinuation schedule 

The deadline for the final order  ： Oct 31th, 2019 

The expected date for the final shipment ： Feb 28th, 2020 

 

４．No substitute. 

 

If you have any question about this matter, please consult our company’s sales office. 

Best wishes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

     

 

                                          The End 
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